
Welcome to the first 
of what we propose 

will be regular newsletters. 
The Hub Board has now 
held two formal meetings 
(one at Avanti Gardens 
and one at Avanti Hall) and 
you should soon be able to 
find the minutes of these 
meetings on each school’s 
website. I have been very 
impressed not only with 
the work being done in 
all three schools to raise 
the standards, but also the 
commitment of the staff, 
students and parents to 
ensure we move forward 
with optimism. The 
Hub Board members are 
committed to ensuring to 
raising standards in Avanti 
Gardens, Avanti Hall and 
Avanti Park, by offering 
a coherent, invigorating 
and challenging education 
which transforms and 
improves these schools, 
and which excites and 
motivates all who learn 
and teach in them.  

Message from the Hub Board 
Chair (Dr Molly Warrington)

AVANTI  NEWS

Issue 1  

December 2019

Educational Excellence  |  Character Formation  |  Spiritual Insight

                                                                                                                                                     www.avanti.org.uk

If you have an issue you would like to raise with the SW Hub Board you can contact the Clerk via the following email address: 

SWHub.Clerk@avanti.org.uk  

Contact the SW Hub Board

Dr. Molly Warrington
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